
 
 
 

8th November 2016 
 
 
 
Donna Ockenden 
Chairman 
Parents and Friends of St Anthony’s School 
 
 
 
Dear Donna 
 
I am writing on behalf of the school, staff and Governors to thank you for the 
time you have dedicated to the Parents and Friends of St Anthony’s School in 
your role as Chairman of the group and for your tireless efforts in fundraising 
for the school.  The Parents and Friends support of the school is invaluable 
and enables us to extend and enrich the pupils’ time at St Anthony’s School. 
 
We really appreciate everything you have done and all the additional effort 
that being the Chairman of the group entailed.  We are pleased to know that 
you will still be on the board of the Parents and Friends and look forward to 
future projects with the Parents and Friends.   

 
Once again, thank you.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

  

 
Helen Ball   
Headteacher 
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